
 

Working with parents who have had

their children removed

WHEN Thursday, February 25th 2021

7:00 PM - 8:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

This webinar will explore the complexities of working with parents who

have had their children removed. Parents in this situation are often

reluctant to engage with Child Protection or other professional services

as they feel unsupported, or judged by them.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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